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Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, t@\f Newsletter Date: 21/06/2024

We have had yet another busy week at Allesley this week and we dre really excited to share with you the news that we

have just ordered a wonderful cabin which will be used as an outdoor classroom for all of the children. We are going to

continue our outdoor project with plans to put more cabins outside over the coming years. For us to be able to do this we

will be planning lots of fundraising events. Here are a few words from Miss Fossey who is our Outdoor Learning Leader

telling you a little bit about how outdoor learning is so valuable for the children.

“We are excited to share the incredible benefits of our enriched outdoor learning environment! This approdch offers
countless opportunities to enhance your child’s education in a fun and engaging way. By integrating multi-sensory
experiences, we ensure that every learner is captiva'ted and that even abstract concepts become easy to grasp.

in our outdoor classrooms, children transform into active ledrners as ﬂ\ej ijsicallg interact with their lessons. This
hands-on approdch not only makes learning enjoyable but also fosters autonomy and responsibility, greatly boosting
their confidence and self-belief. By bringing learning to life in the great outdoors, we see children develop a genuine love
for learning and even discover new passions” Miss Fossey

Do you work for a company which has a ‘matched funding', ‘matched giving' or ‘€ for £ scheme to
= support registered charities? If so, we would love to hear from you! If your company runs a scheme

like this it could double our profits at certain events! For example, if we raised £300, the company
! would match that, making £600 total profit for the school and ultimately for our pupils. Please
| support us by asking the question and contdcting us at admin@allesley.coventry.sch.uk if you can
help. Thank you so much in advance!

Sunny olo\:’s loleo\se can you ensure your child has a named water bottle and sun hat in school also pleo\se olpplj sun cream
before school on warmer days.

Donation Day! We would like to say a massive ‘Thank You' for all of the donations that have been sent in today for our
Summer Fete, it reo\llg is very much olloprecio\ted.

Sweetie Bag Sale On the week commencing the 1 July, Year 6 will be selling sweetie bags to raise money for the school.

A slip will have gone home with your child this week, so please check their bags!

Please complete the slip with your child's name, their class, how many sweetie bags they would like to purchase as well as
including the total amount in a sealed envelope! The sweetie bags will then be sent home with your child.

Scarecrow Competition & Allesley Festival Royalty we are very excited to say that the we have had lots of scarecrows
entered into our competition dgain this year! They will be on display from Saturday 29th June in people’s gardens! While
you wait for our scarecrow trail to be ready to buy, don't forget to get your limited edition scarecrow badge from the
school office for £1! All monies go to charity. Scarecrow trails will be on sale at the Post Office from Friday 28th June.
Mednwhile, the Allesley Festival Royalty will be picked out tonight by last year's Princesses - we wish all of those who
entered good luck!

Have a lovely sunny weekend

L HNoey

Headteacher




Monday - Boxing - KS2 N@W @H@]&)@

Tuesdalg - Boys' Football - Years 3, 4,5, 6 Mr Knight
Wednesday - Axe Throwing- KS2

Thursday- Girl's Football - Years 3, 4, 5, 6 - Mr Knight
Friday - Scooter skills - ks1

Starting week beginning 3 of June and ending week beginning 8™ July.

Attendance Poppy's thought of

Week 10th June to 14th June the week..

2024

Look for something
positive in each day,
even if some days
you have to look a
little harder

Highest Year Mrs Manwaring Year
5 class 99.20% Attendance.

Whole school 94.89!

Our school percentage is above the

National average ...

Year 1 Octopants by Suzy Senior recommended by Ivan |
Year 2 Sophie Kinsella Mummy Fairy & Me recommended by Darcy McAteer

Year 3 Beast Quest Sepron The Sea Serpent by Adam Blade recommended by
Miller D

Year 4 The World of Norm by Johnny Meres recommended by Farah

Year 5 The Wizards of Once by Cressida Cowell recommended by both Year 5
classes

Year 6 On the Trail of a T-Rex by Rex Stone recommended by Sonia who has
loved learning new facts about the T-Rex... here’s a fun fact... did you know a T-
Rex is 39 feet long?
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A massive well done to Harriet
for recently completing her
Snowdon climb. Harriet

completed the climb in 6 and

a half hours dand rdised over
£3,000 for Children With

Cancer UK.

We think you will agree that
this is an amazing o

dchievement. Well done

Harriet we are so proud of you.

Outdoor

Classroom due
for Installation

at Allesley e
Primary School ,,,31 .-"" i v
o(uwing the i' o~
QA [N
summer
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Do you want to meet a famous

Come and meet the awesome ...

author locally? Cressida Cowell CP@SSlda COW@“

(author of “How to Train Your
Dragon”and The Wizards of
Once”) will be at Kenilworth
Books after school on Monday
24th June from 3.45pm
onwards!

Watch her paint an amazing
window display, pick up a
signed copy of her successful
Which Way series and join the

party!

Like a chat & cuppa?
Befriend a Llocal older

\ person! -
% Find out more:

Good Neighbours information sessions

Tuesday 18th Jurie 1pm Foleshill CV6 5HS
Saturday 22nd June 10am Zoom (online)
Thursday 27th June 2:30pm Tllg Hill Library
Friday 5th July 11am Halo Centre, Binley CV3 2NT
Monday 15th July 7pm Zoom (online)

Tue 16th July 1pm Holbrooks / 5pm Cheylesmore
Thursday 18th July 12pm city centre CV1 5FB
Monday 29th July 1pm Earlsdon Library

Thursday 8th August 7.30pm Zoom (online)

07544 488 724

o 2 Good 3 =
JW elcghbom Befriending is flexible - quick - & fun!
o

oventry

Monday

R A i
VLGS

3.45pm - onwards

24 | ¥
June ‘{

Cressida will be joining us at the bookshop from
3.45pm onwards. Come and meet Cressida whilst she paints the
bookshop window, pick up a signed copy of her successful Which

Way series and join the party!

Introducing Coventry Families -
Your Online Support Platform!

Families are the heart of our community
and we understand the importance of
easily accessible support and information
for all parents and carers, That's why we're
pleased to introduce you to the brand new
Coventry Families portal - your digital front
door for all things families in Coventry.

When you visit www.coventryfamilies.co.uk, you'll
have access to a wealth of information and advice to
help you navigate the journey of parenthood. Whether
you're on your smartphone, tablet, or laptop, accessing
local family support has never been easier,

Here's what you can expect when you
visit the Coventry Families portal:

One-Stop Support: Coventry Families offers a ‘one-
stop'digital offer for parents and families, providing
easy access to support whenever needed.

24/7 Availability: Parenthood isn't bound by time,
and neither s Coventry Families, Whether day or night,
our portal is here to offer assistance.

Trusted Advice: Whether you're seeking tips on
child development or advice on family matters, our
portal is here to help you every step of the way.

Diverse Services: From child development to
parenting guidance, Coventry Families offers a wide
range of information including support for infants,
events, home learning experiences and the local SEND
offer.

Seamless Integration: Linked to websites including
Coventry City Council and local NHS services, Coventry
Families ensures reliable access to up-to-date
information.

Visit www.coventryfamilies.co.uk today and
discover a range of information and resources
tailored specifically for you and your family’s needs,
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Accessing local family sipport online
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Coventry

Families
portal

www.coventryfamilies.co.uk
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celebrating our week

This week, Year 4

47 went on a school trip

to Coombe Abbey to
| apply our learning
from our Living
Things and Their

. Habitats science
topic. We went ona
scavenger hunt,

¢ made woodland art
and minibeast
habitats before we
spent the afternoon
ﬁond dipping and

& hunting for

Q minibeasts.

ISTAKES are pROOF you are
TRYING!! am

Nursery
children did a
fantastic job on
our Sports day,
they listened
well and did
their best
running. I'm
sure their
Grown ups were
super proud of
them as we

Look at our lovely
Year 5 children
recommending of
Cressida Cowell's
‘Wizards of Once'
book series. They
love drawing on the
reading wall!

This week as geographers, Year 3 enjoyed a
fact-finding hunt about Allesley Village.

We had a great time in Reception at our
sports day! We used lots of skills in the
races and enjoyed cheering on our
friends - we hope you had a nice
afternoon too!

¥ 4Year 1 have been
Y 47 working on
/ talking in the

‘ third person and
~ past tense. We
: have been work-
Ying on these skills
ready for writing
out stories.



